
Dear members, 

 

I am very much thankful to the kind-hearted members who responded to the call of CBROA and 
contributing to the CBROA welfare fund. Over the last 3 days over 1000 members have 
responded out of 12000 members. In Bangalore, out of 2200 members only about 280 
responded.   However, I feel that the message requesting for Donation may not be percolating 
to every member. Hence, I request our dear members of the group to spread the message/tell 
all your friends about the donation. 

 

With regard to the donation, I haven’t specified any amount and left it to the conscience of the 
members to donate whatever they wish to. However, looking at the flow of donations, I am not 
too enthused in the sense that only the kind hearted members who used to donate earlier are 
now coming forward to donate once again, but over 90% of the members are not coming forward 
to contribute! It is a matter of introspection for all of us. 

 

If each and every member contribute at least Rs. 1000/-, we could mobilise at least one crore 
for the welfare fund. 

 

Apart from the 16 months ex-gratia arrears, all our members have received an additional 
amount of Rs. 900/- from the Bank, under staff welfare measures, purely on the efforts of 
CBROA and CBOA. 

 

Please note that the very existence of our welfare scheme -presently the Medical 
reimbursement scheme is solely depend upon the generous contribution from our dear 
members. 
 

I sincerely hope all our dear members would rise to the occasion and contribute their mite for 
the welfare scheme of CBROA. 

 

 

J S Jagadeesh 

General Secretary, CBROA 

30.03.2024 

 

  

 


